
CANNABIS CAUSES SIGNIFICANT HARM TO OUR 
COMMUNITY, PARTICULARLY IN RELATION TO 
PHYSICAL AND MENTAL HEALTH, AND WELLBEING.
As of the 1st August 2011, new cannabis laws will 
require minor offenders to engage with treatment 
services via a Cannabis Intervention Session (CIS) 
with a trained counsellor. To fi nd out more visit 
dao.health.wa.gov.au or call 1800 722 362.
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